
Thursday 19th September

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands, waters and skies where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2024

Friday 20th September IEP Meetings 9am to 2pm (student attendance only for IEP meeting)

Monday 7th October First Day of Term 4

Friday 11th October Inter School Sports

Wednesday 16th October Regional Athletics

Tuesday 22nd October Year 5 Yarning Festival

Wednesday 23rd October School Council

Thursday 24th October 2025 Foundation Orientation Session 1 - 9am to 10am

Friday 25th October Inter School Sports

Friday 25th October World Teachers Day

Thursday 31st October 2025 Foundation Orientation Session 2 - 9am to 10:30am

Monday 4th November Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 5th November Melbourne Cup - Public Holiday

Thursday 7th November 2025 Foundation Orientation Session 3 - 9am to 10:30am

Wednesday 13th November School Concert

Thursday 14th November 2025 Foundation Orientation Session 4 - 9am to 10:30am

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Term 3 has certainly been an engaging one and I’m sure all of our amazing students and staff are ready for a bit of
a break. We have celebrated Science Week, Children’s Book Week, our whole school swimming program took
place (minus two disrupted sessions), there have been numerous clinics, incursions and excursions, Smile Squad
have been here and last week all of our students, along with the students of Reservoir East Primary School, were
treated to a special performance by the Melbourne Symphony Orchestra with their Jams in Schools program. A big
thank you to Anna Foong for organising this event for both schools.

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


Last Thursday over twenty of our students participated in the Darebin Divisional Athletics Championships. They
competed across various tack and field events and had a great time. It is such an incredible achievement to make
it to this stage of competition, congratulations everyone! A number of these students have progressed to the next
stage of competition, The Regional Athletics Championships, congratulations!

THANK YOU AMBRIE
I would like to thank Ambrie Tracy for teaching visual art this term while Nicky has been on long service leave.

We will see Ambrie back next term when she takes FA during week 2 while Laura is on leave.

Hasse will be on leave for week 1 of next term and Bec Sanders will be covering her class.

GRADE 6 GRADUATION
Grade 6 graduation will take place on Thursday the 12th of December. More information about this event will be
sent out from the 5/6 team next term.

TERM 4 DATES
I have included lots of term 4 dates on the first page of this newsletter and I will add more dates to this in the first
newsletter of term 4. Term 4 is always a long and very busy term and next term is no exception🙂



SAVE OUR SCHOOL - SAVE THE DATE - Wednesday the 13th of November

Thank you Essie and Ivy for creating
the amazing concert poster.

We will be sending out more
information about purchasing tickets
early next term.

CITY OF DAREBIN LINKS

Below are two links to City of Darebin sites.

The first one is one that I have already accessed to provide my feedback, a link for the community to provide
feedback on the development of the Reservoir Leisure Centre, I strongly encourage all community members who
use this facility to take part in this.

https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/About-council/News-and-Media/News/Help-shape-Reservoir-Leisure-Centre
s-future

https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/About-council/News-and-Media/News/Help-shape-Reservoir-Leisure-Centres-future
https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/About-council/News-and-Media/News/Help-shape-Reservoir-Leisure-Centres-future


This link below is for information about the Gardens for Wildlife program. This is a free program that encourages
and guides the Darebin community to create wildlife-friendly gardens.

https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/Waste-environment-and-climate/Conservation-and-wildlife/Gardens-for-wild
life

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SPIDER HEADS!

What a way to finish the term and launch their rock band to the world!!! Congratulations to Angelus, Tate, Archer,
Henry and Aarav for putting on such a rocking performance!

VALUE AWARD WINNERS

https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/Waste-environment-and-climate/Conservation-and-wildlife/Gardens-for-wildlife
https://www.darebin.vic.gov.au/Waste-environment-and-climate/Conservation-and-wildlife/Gardens-for-wildlife


PLAYGROUP

Playgroup is back up and running for 2024.

Thank you to Cassie, one of our school parents. Cassie will be running the
playgroup every Thursday from 9am - 11pm throughout the school year,
during the teaching terms.

Playgroup is free and we welcome our community to bring along their
preschool aged child/ children for some fun.

Playgroup runs in the new portable.

2025 FOUNDATION TRANSITION PROGRAM
We are incredibly excited about our upcoming kindergarten to foundation transition program happening next term.

Dates:

Session 1 9:00 – 10:00am Thursday 24th October

Session 2 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 31st October

Session 3 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 7th November

Session 4 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 14th November

Session 5 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 21st November

Session 6 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 28th November

IF YOU KNOW YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN WILL NOT BE ATTENDING RESERVOIR VIEWS PRIMARY IN 2025
If you know your child/children will not be attending Reservoir Views Primary School in 2025 (this does not
include our current Year 6 students), can you please inform the office as soon as possible. This helps with our
2025 planning.

Term 4 resumes on Monday the 7th of October. I hope that everyone within our community has some lovely
family time during the two week term break

Kind regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal




























